Lowrey Middle School
Mt. Brighton
6™ Grade Ski/Snowboard

Field Trip Disclaimer

My child , has my permission to attend the Lowrey
School Field Trip to Mt. Brighton on Wednesday February 14, 2018. | understand that reasonable
precautions will be taken to safeguard my child on this field trip, as are taken with all other school
related activities. By allowing my child to attend this field trip, | understand | will not hold the Dearborn
Board of Education or any Lowrey School employees legally responsible for any accident or loss which
could possibly be sustained while at Mount Brighton.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date



